
THE MUCKHART AND GLENDEVON AMENITY SOCIETY 

The Muckhart and Glendevon Amenity Society is a local group which organises and helps 
with a variety of events from jazz barbecues to nature talks throughout the year. 
 
The society was set up with the following aims:- 

To stimulate public interest in the care for the beauty, history and character of the area. 

To develop and foster community spirit in Muckhart,  Glendevon and the surrounding area.  

To encourage the preservation, development and improvement of features of general   

public amenity or historic interest. 

To encourage appropriate planning in Muckhart, Glendevon and the surrounding area. 

To pursue these ends by means of meetings, exhibitions, lectures, social events and to 

promote schemes of a charitable nature. 

We have a variety of events such as Ferret Racing for charity and a Burns party in the 

pipeline and information on these will be available from the community website 

www.muckhart.org.uk. The committee also deliver leaflets to each home and send emails 

with information about these events to everyone who is on our list. 

To join the email list contact any of the committee members or email 

Sheena.dean@btinternet.com. 

The committee consists of David Carlyle (Chair) Sheena Dean (Secretary), Alistair Cowan 

(Treasurer ) Meriel Cairns, Sheila Fisher,  Allison Peden, Allison Smith and Stuart Dean. 

     

 

GIRLGUIDING IN MUCKHART 

We are lucky to have all guiding units in Muckhart: Rainbows for girls between 5 and 7, 

Brownies for girls between 7 and 10, Guides for girls between 10 and 14 and Senior Section 

for girls up to 18. 

Rainbows and Guides are led by Bev Dunn and Brownies by Pat Jordan.  We meet on 

Mondays at the Coronation Hall and are always looking for both new members and adults 

who would like to join in the fun and help us out. 

If you want to enrol your daughter or help us, please go to our website and you will see how 

to register. www.girlguiding.org.uk   
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